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Dear Residents 
 
Just a quick note to thank everybody for 
maintaining the community spirit throughout 
another strange year and for making 
Witcham such a great place to live. 
The new Parish Council website is live 
https://www.witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk 
and together now with the dedicated email 
addresses for Councillors will hopefully 
improve communications which have 
suffered with the loss of “What’s on” and 
reduced face to face meetings.  
Thanks to those that have been out litter 
picking during their walks and for those that 
helped with the organised litter pick. 
A big thank you to those that donated trees 
or money for trees and those that helped 
plant the replacement trees on the recreation 
ground a few weeks ago. 
We are making progress with getting 
together proposals for new play and outdoor 
fitness equipment on the recreation – please 
do come along to our open meetings on 21 
or 22 January 2022 to find out more. 
I would also like to thank my fellow 
Councillors, our District and County 
Councillors and our Clerk for all their help 
and support throughout year.   
We all wish you and your families a Merry 
Christmas and a Happy New Year. Stay safe 
and well. 
 
Mick Housden 
Chairman, Witcham Parish Council 
 

 
 
 
 

 
Neighbourhood Plan for Witcham 

 
We have had an extremely low response 

following the item in our October newsletter.  
Please, anyone interested in the future of 

Witcham – with ideas and skills to help 
produce a Neighbourhood Plan, contact the 
Parish Clerk or one of your Councillors now 

.   

 
 

 

NOTICE 
 

 
 

Recreation Ground/Village Green Works  
 

Following on from the survey last year and 
public meetings earlier this year, you are invited 
to come along to see proposals for plans for 
revamping children’s play areas and outdoor 
fitness facilities, including green works.   
 

Friday 21 January 2022 
6.45pm – 8.15pm 

 

and 
 

Saturday 22 January 2022 
9.30am – 11.45am 

 

Witcham Village Hall 
 
 
We are aiming to submit applications for grants 
for the development of these projects to meet 
application deadlines at the of end 
February/beginning March.  Please do come 
along so we can finalise plans that will provide 
facilities for all age groups for recreation and 
leisure purposes for many years to come. 
  

   
 
 

 

Speedwatch 
 

Anyone interested in sparing a few hours to join 
local Speedwatch group please contact the 

Parish Clerk 
  

https://www.witchamparishcouncil.gov.uk/

